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23 March 2006 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear .........., 
 
Further to my letter of 10 March 2006, I am responding to your Freedom of 
Information request of 6 March 2006, specifically your request for information 
about Hampstead Police Station.  
 
You requested information on the proposed sale of police stations in the 
Metropolitan Police District, especially Hampstead Police Station”.  
 
My letter of 10 March 2006 informed you that your request regarding police 
stations in the Metropolitan Police District has been transferred to the 
Metropolitan Police Service for response.   
 
I have not received a response from you to my request to be provided with 
more detail of the information that you required in relation to Hampstead 
Police Station.   
 
I have therefore enclosed with this letter documents relating to Hampstead 
Police Station that have been released by the MPA to a previous FoI 
applicant.   
 
I hope that you will find this information helpful. 
 
However, if you are unhappy with the decision regarding your request for 
information you should in the first instance raise this with the MPA via its 
complaints procedure, details of which can be found on our website.  Any 
complaint should be addressed to Jenny Trevillion, Complaints Officer, at the 
address above.  If you are still unhappy after that, a further request can be 
made to the Information Commissioner, who will decide whether the request 
was dealt with in accordance with the requirements of the Freedom of 
Information Act.  Further information is available on the Information 
Commissioner's website: www.informationcommissioner.gov.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

10 Dean Farrar Street 
LONDON  
SW1H 0NY 
 
Telephone: 020 7202 0185 
Fax:  020 7202 0246 
 
Email:  enquiries@mpa.gov.uk 
Ref:
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Yvonne Peart 
Information Officer
 


